
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 

 
Date: January 14, 2013 
 
To: Randy Liepa, PhD., Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   Purchase of Furniture 
 

At the Building & Site Committee meeting on Monday January 7, 2013, the Board 
of Education discussed purchasing student furniture.   

 
At that time the Board asked that we verify the quote from last fall was the 
current price. The quote was from School Specialty, a vendor with the national 
contract purchasing agency, National Joint Powers Alliance (NJPA).  NJPA is 
one of the many ‘pre bid’ organizations we use to obtain the best possible pricing 
on purchases.  The furniture we have priced is the same furniture the District has 
purchased in the recent past.  We have received confirmation from School 
Specialty that they will maintain the earlier price quote. You may recall this was a 
total cost of $108,826 for 700 desks and 1000 chairs. We will include this item for 
Board consideration at the January 22, 2013 regular Board of Education meeting. 

 
The funding source for this purchase is the 2012 Capital Projects fund. The fund 
was established in 2012 from the sale of property during that year.   

 
Please let me know if there are any further questions.   
 
 
LA/kp 
 
 
  

 
  



Desk and Chair Furniture Quotes

September 6, 2012

Vendor Vendor

Shiffler School Specialty

Desks 700 $88,370.00 $80,556.00

Chairs 1,000 $30,780.00 $28,270.00

Total $119,150.00 $108,826.00

Item Quantity




